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Barbara Montalvo

From: William Long
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 3:09 PM
To: Barbara Montalvo
Cc: Laura E. Brown; Esther Rose-Wilen
Subject: Re: City Plan Commission attendance for reappointments

Barbara: 
 
Here is the attendance: 
 
The Chair (Leslie Radcliff) attendance is 100% present. 
Commissioner Pagan attendance is approximately 80% present. 
Commissioner Goldfield attendance is 63% present. 
Commissioner Martinez attendance is approximately 32% present. 
 
I will get you the attendance of the other Boards next week.  Thank you.  

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 1:42 PM 
To: William Long <WLong@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: RE: City Plan Commission attendance for reappointments  
  
If you have City Plan ready first, the rest can be sent over later. If all 3 are available immediately, might as well send all 3 
over. 
  
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
  

From: William Long <WLong@newhavenct.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 11:51 AM 
To: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov>; Laura E. Brown <LEBrown@newhavenct.gov>; Donna Hall 
<dhall@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: Re: City Plan Commission attendance for reappointments 
  
Barbara: 
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Are you only looking for attendance records of the City Plan Commission or the other Boards as well?  Thank 
you. 

From: Barbara Montalvo <bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 11:30 AM 
To: Laura E. Brown <LEBrown@newhavenct.gov>; William Long <WLong@newhavenct.gov>; Donna Hall 
<dhall@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: City Plan Commission attendance for reappointments  
  
Hi Team City Plan: 
  
I was wondering if someone in the department could send over the last 12 months’ worth of attendance records for the 
City Plan Commission.  I need that information to submit with reappointments. 
  
I am trying to get Ms. Leslie Radcliffe reappointed and submit her in the upcoming July 2022 full Board of Alders 
meeting; I apologize for the short notice. 
  
Thanks so much! 
  
Thank you, and have a wonderful day. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Barbara J. Montalvo 
Legislative Liaison to the BOA 
Mayor’s Office 
165 Church St., 2nd Fl. 
New Haven, CT  06510 
Office: (203) 946-7670  
Fax: (203) 946-7683 
bmontalvo@newhavenct.gov  
  


